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Official Newsletter of Lions Clubs International District 2-S2
MAY                                         www.lions2s2.org                                                 2013    

CALENDER OF EVENTS

   Thoughts from your District Governor ….

LIONS DISTRICT 2-S2
Chambers - Harris - Liberty - Montgomery 

San Jacinto - Walker - Waller

May               3   Presidents & Secretaries Council Meeting
May             11   Aeros & Autos 
May             30   MD-2 State Convention, Austin TX 
June              5   Fourth Cabinet Meeting
July            5-9   Lions Clubs International Convention 
August          7   Presidents & Secretaries Council Meeting

Paul Eads,  
District Governor 2012-2013

If you missed the convention last week end, you missed a really good one.  Betty Ezell, Ralph Reed, 
Judy Champion and Margaret Badeaux did a fabulous job of putting it together.  We had two great 
speakers at the convention.  DG Dr. David Bonner spoke to us at the breakfast and PID Marshall 
Cooper gave a terrific speech at the Gov’s banquet.  (Marshall said that David needed to work on 
his Cajun accents).  Six years ago at the Crosby Lions Club’s Charter night, I asked PID Marshall if he 
would speak at my convention.  I’ve known Dr. Bonner for only three years, but I learned early on 
that DG David is a “People Magnet”.  Everywhere he goes, people gather around him, even in Korea 
folks that didn’t speak English would follow him around.  I wanted my people in my district to know 
DG Bonner.  You may remember two years ago I wrote about Winnie Mae and I going to Dumas 
Texas for Dogie Days.  DG Bonner is District Governor of MD 2-T1.

As you know (or should know) every meeting, convention, or gathering has a group of people who 
make the meeting successful.  We in this district are no different.  We have the Landers brothers 
who work behind the scenes and make everything work.  Without them our meetings would be 
much less than what they are.  Each and every time you see a presentation shown on a screen, you 
are looking at literally hundreds of hours of Lion Terry’s work.  You are reading the monthly Paw 
Prints right now and it is only because Terry cares enough to create it.  Each and every time you 
cast a vote, you rely on PDG Ron’s honesty and integrity.  On behalf of the entire district members….
Thank you guys!

Each year the elected District Governor picks a Cabinet Secretary whose job is to keep all the Gov.’s 
schedule.  This year it fell on Lion Mark Roth.  He has not only done a fabulous job at “secretaring”, 
but somehow has gathered photos of the Gov and First Lady over the past three years and created 
a collage of photos of my Lion’s year.  Lion Mark creates most of the posters you see for the Lions 
Eye Bank, the Texas Lions Camp and others.  This year, all the posters you saw at the convention 
were done by Mark.  Thank you Mark.

Up to this point in this blurb, it has begun to sound like a swan song.  Well it’s not!  We still have 
work to be done and the biggest job we need to do is get more members!  When was the last 
time you asked someone to be a Lion???  Come on Lions…..let’s stop talking about getting more 
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members… Let’s do it.  It truly is the time to get A ROUND TUIT !!!  For us to get an additional 450 
members all it would take is for each Lion reading this blurb to just ask two people to come to their 
meeting and join us.  I’m gona doit, will you join me????  Remember….Let’s getum not dropum!

Thought’s from the First Vice District Governor: 

First Vice District Governor Eddie Risha

WE CAN DO IT
As you are reading this, the 2013 District Convention is in the books.  Important constitution 
changes effecting both District and MD-2 and hopefully, PID Mike butler is on the way to becoming 
Vice President in line to the President of Lions International.
Looking at the last report for District 2-S2, we are down on membership by “21”.  It is up to us, all of 
us to help Governor Paul’s year to end in a positive way.  So i’m asking all of the “63” clubs to bring in 
“1”, one, new member, even if only ½ of the clubs – “31-1/2”, were to bring “1”, one, new member, 
we will close on the plus side.  “We can do it”!!!  We have may & june still ahead to get this done.  
Please, let’s do this for the “old giper”.
Also whoever has not set up a Governor visit, you still have time.  The 2nd VDG and myself are helping 
the Governor with the visits.  Call the Cabinet Secretary, Mark Roth, to set a date.
Short and sweet this month!?!
Love & kisses, oh, no, sorry – 

Texas Lions Camp Summer 2013
Mark your calendars! Summer Camp Schedule for 2013:

Regular Sessions 
Session 1: June 9 - 15: Children with Physical Disabilities 
Session 2: June 16 - 22: Children with Physical Disabilities 
Session 3: June 23 -29: Children with Physical Disabilities 
Session 4: June 30 - July 6: Children with Physical Disabilities 
Session 5: July 7- July 13: Children with Physical Disabilities

Specialty Camps 
Session 6: July 14th – 20th: Texas Burn Survivors Society’s Camp David, and Children with Down syndrome 
Session 7: July 21st – 27th: American Cancer Society’s Camp Discovery 

Camps for Type 1 Diabetes 
Session 8: July 28th – Aug. 3rd : Children with Type 1 Diabetes 
Session 9: Aug 4th – Aug. 10th : Children with Type 1 Diabetes 
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Thought’s from the Second Vice District Governor: 

Second Vice District Governor Chris Moorman

PSC Meeting 
Presidents and Secretaries Council Meeting  
MAY 1, 2013 
Come early to eat, Meeting starts at 7:00 pm 
 
CHINA BEAR RESTAURANT 
Located at 15000 I-45 North 
On the northbound feeder road.

Election of Next years President and Secretary, of the 
PSC will be held. Step up and be Proud your a Lion. 

Recently my club held our annual Mop and Broom Sale with Caravan Sales for the Blind. It was 
a successful year and we were able to help raise money for a worthy cause. Each year part of our sales 
process involves loading up a few trucks with some of the merchandise and a few Lions and driving through 
some of the neighborhoods selling items door to door. Two thoughts are usually reinforced each year. The 
first thought is the amount of generous people we having living in my community. The second is that I am 
glad my door to door salesmanship is limited to one day a year. This year the door to door sales triggered 
another thought that was delayed until a day or two after the sale. 

Somewhere during my three hours walking around my own neighborhood making the door to 
door sales, having dogs bark at me and seeing curtains move but no one answer the door, I made two  
unexpected sales.  For those of you who don’t know, my club has a flag program as a fundraiser. For $35 a 
year, the Liberty Lions Club will place an American flag in your front yard on 7 holidays throughout the year. 
We put out well over a 1000 flags a year. It is our largest fundraiser and allows us to give a lot of money 
back to the community. Well twice someone told me they didn’t need any cleaning supplies but asked 
how much the flag program was and then proceeded to pay for a flag. I thanked them and went on door 
to door selling mops and brooms and thanking people when they didn’t buy anything. It wasn’t until a day 
or two later that I realized the potential flag sales my club missed out on. Obviously there are people in my  
neighborhood that weren’t participating in the flag program, two people signed up with me that day. I can 
forgive myself missing the lesson after the first flag sale, it was a warm day after all and I was focused on 
selling mops and brooms. After all, it was the mop and broom sale. But after a second person had to ask me 
about the flags for the sale to happen, you would think I might have caught on and started adding the flags 
to my sales pitch.

The point of this story isn’t to talk about fundraising, but to bring home the point that sometimes we 
get so fixated on what we are trying to accomplish that we might miss out on another opportunity. Perhaps 
we are so focused on getting someone from a certain business or organization to become a member of 
our club that we considering another person we meet, who would make a fine Lion, doesn’t even cross our 
mind. Maybe we are so locked in on our nominating committee process that we fail to see how much a Lion 
has contributed to the club and perhaps they should be considered for a certain position. 
I’m not sure what we can do to make ourselves aware of situations like these when they 
are happening, I know I couldn’t in the example above, but once we do recognize them  
hopefully we can address them. As for me, I’ve already made a reminder in my calendar for 
next year to ask my customers if they need a flag with that mop and broom.
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2013 2-S2 District Convention

The 2013 2-S2 District Convention was held on April 19-20 at Crown Plaza Northwest in Houston, TX.  
It was a success as a result of 2-S2 Lions coming out and celebrating a year of hard work by all Lions.

As Convention Chairman, I would like to thank everyone for coming and participating in the fun, 
good food and most of all the Lion fellowship.  I want to thank Lion Terry Landers for all of the hard 
work he did on the video presentations and behind the scene operations.  We could not have had a 
successful Convention without Lion Terry.  He does so much for our District and many of us forget to 
“thank him for all he does”.  Great job, Lion Terry Landers!  Thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

I would also like to thank Lion Lynn Harrison, Lion Ken Harrison and Lion Kay Hughes for handling the 
registration.  They made sure everyone received their badges, tickets and if needed they collected 
the money due the District.  They did a great job and again I thank you all for your help.

I would like to thank PDG Bill Hughes for being our official greeter.  He was fantastic and he made 
sure everyone made it to the registration table.  Great job, PDG Bill!

Another “thank you” goes out to PDG Irv Wishnow for helping us find a hotel at the last minute.  I’m 
so glad he has connections!  Thanks for all you did PDG Dr. Irv.   

Thanks to all the ticket takers and those who helped put the meal programs out.

Another group that deserves recognition is Leo Advisor, Lion Christine Jordan, the Huffman Leos and 
a Leo from Katy.  They all attended their Leo meeting and   came to the Governor’s Banquet to see a 
little of what the Lions do at their Convention.

Lion Emee, thanks for organizing the “Leos Day at the District Convention”.  

Last but not least, “a great big thanks” to the Convention Committee.  To the Co-Chair, Lion Ralph 
Reed; Hotel Coordinator, Lion Judy Champion; Logistic Coordinator, PDG Ron Landers; Convention 
Advisor, PDG Margaret Badeaux; and Photographer, Lion Mark Roth, without all of you this would 
not have tuned out to be the terrific success that it was.  Your team work really paid off and we have 
some wonderful memories to share with each other.  Thank you again with all my heart.
Convention Chairman,
Lion Betty Ezell   
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Leo District 2-S2 Leos 2013 Convention Magic show

DG Paul & Winnie Mae and  
DG David Bonner & Gayla Bonner

DG Paul Eads

Past District Governors Distinguished Achievement Awards Luncheon
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Osacr Schanks Emee Nisnisan

John Hebert Lynn & Ken Harrison

Winnie Mae Eads
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District Governor Elect Eddie Risha District Governor Paul Eads

PID Marshall Cooper LIons District 2-S2 Newest Lions

District Hall of Fame - PDG Chuck Martin
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If you ever wondered were all that magic is created.

2013 - 2014 DISTRICT 2-S2  
DISTRICT OFFICERS
DISTRICT GOVERNOR 2013-2014

N.E. “Eddie” Risha 
Conroe Noon Lions Club

FIRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR 2013-2014 
Chris Moorman 

Liberty Lions Club

SECOND VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR 2013-2014 
Noah Speer 

Huntsville Lions Club

TEXAS LIONS CAMP  DIRECTOR 2013-2015
Ron Chene 

Tomball Lions Club

LIGHTHOUSE OF HOUSTON DIRECTOR 2013-2015 
George Shackelford 
Tomball Lions Club

LIONS EYE BANK OF TEXAS TRUSTEE 2013-2015
Betty Ezell 

Houston Spring Branch Lions Club

HUMANITARIAN RELIEF FUND DIRECTOR 2013-2016
Betty Williamson 

Dayton Noon Lions Club

All Amendments to the  
District Constitution passed by 

more than a  
two thirds majority vote.

State Ballots will be  
tallied at the State  

Convention, later in May.
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Houston Blind Fury Dragon Boat Team

Since October 2006, when the first Lighthouse of Houston Blind Fury Team ventured out on the waters of Clear Lake 
to compete against normal sighted corporate and community teams in dragon boat racing, several members from this 
team have gone on to successfully pursue other activities or careers after gaining valuable confidence in their abilities 
to work together as a TEAM and to overcome any fears about themselves and others. This water sport requires that 
each individual develop their paddling strength and technique within a very confining, limited area on the boat while 
depending upon each other to work together in unison and synchronization to be successful in moving the boat 
forward. Not all the participants work out regularly in the gym or health clubs but, once a year, in late February, 
they begin meeting at the Lighthouse’s indoor swimming pool and start refreshing themselves on what it takes to 
compete in these events. There are several regulars who have been with the team since the very beginning and it’s 
always fun to see their smiling faces when we meet at the beginning of the season and build up the excitement again.  
The men and women who comprise the core of this team always share their experiences with the newcomers and it’s 
interesting to see how they all handle the strenuous paddling exercises and drills that all are required in preparation 
for the upcoming races in downtown Houston.

This year, again, on Saturday, May 4, 2013, at Allen’s Landing on Buffalo Bayou, the 13th Annual Dragon Boat Festival 
will be held. It’s free admission to the General Public and there’s plenty of entertainment and food vendors as well as 
the main attraction, which is dragon boat racing. In this festive environment, the Lighthouse Blind Fury Team will be 
competing again against local corporate and community teams. If you have some free time, beginning from 9:00 AM 
to around 4:00 PM, please come out and watch/cheer on a very inspiring team of visually impaired or blind mixed 
gender team of competitors! 

Several local District 2S2 Lions Clubs have been instrumental in assisting this club financially in recent years by helping 
to fund their entry fee into the festival or to cover some of their refreshment costs since they are required to remain 
at the race site for the entire day. But times are tough for many clubs and funding has been more selective among 
the various district projects requiring assistance, so, if there is any ability to assist this worthy team activity, please 
forward a contribution to the Lighthouse of Houston in this regard and indicate that it’s intended for the 2013 Blind 
Fury Dragon Boat Team.

Thanks.

Lion Albert Wong
Chinese American Lions Club
Board Member, Lighthouse of Houston
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Dear Lions of District 2-S2,

Each year our district collects funds to provide free transportation for handicapped children to and from the 
Texas Lions Camp in Kerrville. This service allows parents to save the time, money, and worry of driving 5 
hours to the camp and back. Most of the children that we transport would not otherwise be able to go to the 
camp and would miss out on that life-changing experience.

We only use the top-of-the-line bus service (with handicapped lifts) and only the top driver in the Houston 
area, Rusty Roberts. Rusty is not a Lion, but he has the heart of a true Lion. Each year he donates his salary 
for the trips so that we keep our costs down. District 2-S2 is very grateful to Rusty for his service and for his 
generousity.

Now comes our part! We need money to continue to provide this service. Each trip to bring kids to the camp 
costs $1752.40 and each trip to return them to Houston is another $1752.40. The total costs of the six trips is 
$10,514.40. At this writing, approximately $6000 have been raised, $4000 of which was carry-over from last 
year. To make expenses for Camper Transportation this year, we need to raise another $5000. What would be 
nice is to raise over $5000, so that funds can carry over to the summer of 2014.

Please consider either club donations or individual donations sometime in the next three months so that our 
Houston area campers can benefit from the Lions Camp experience.

Ralph Reed
Camper Tranportation Chairman 

Lions Eye Bank of Texas
60th ANNIVERSARY COOKBOOK

To celebrate 60 years of service to the Texas Gulf Coast, the Lions Eye Bank of Texas is 
publishing a 60th anniversary cookbook and invite all Lions to share your favorite recipes! 
We would like for each district to submit at least 60 recipes, that is 10 recipes from each 
category. 

Categories include 
•	 Appetizers 
•	 Soups
•	 Salads
•	 Casseroles
•	 Entrees
•	 Desserts 

Please include with your recipe
•	 Your name and club,
•	 A list of ingredients with the exact measurements, 
•	 Instructions for pre-heat, 
•	 Instructions for combining items
•	 Baking time required. 

Please type all recipes.  Print area will be 4 inches by 7.5 inches. Please use Ariel 12 point 
font.

You may e-mail recipes to rglanders@comcast.net or mail them to the Lions Eye Bank 
of Texas, 6565 Fannin, NC 205, Houston, Texas 77030.  All recipes must be received by 
June 30, 2013 to be included in the cookbook!

mailto:rglanders@comcast.net
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Houston Arboretum & Nature Center * 4501 Woodway Drive * Houston, TX  77024 * 713-681-8433  

 
 
 

Our Earth day activity will be observed on April 19, 2013. Below you will find detail. For 
further information you may contact me at bun874@gmail.com.  

Stedman Douglas. – District 2S2 Environmental Chair 
 
 
 

Brazos School for Inquiry & Creativity Earth Day Student Community Service 
Volunteer Project 

 @ Houston Arboretum & Nature Center 
 

 
Date:  Friday April 19, 2013                                         Volunteers:   
            
Arrival:  10:00 a.m.   Departure:  1 p.m. 
 
 
Parking: Park in Arboretum parking lot directly in front of building. Do not leave valuables in vehicles.  
 For map: http://www.schmap.me/houstonarboretum/ 
 Google: http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=4501+Woodway+Drive,+Houston,+TX 
 
Proposed Schedule of Events: 
10:00 a.m.  Arrive at the Houston Arboretum & Nature Center & gather in front of building, please         
                                    let someone at the front desk know that you are here! 
                         Welcome, Project Overview, Safety Reminders by HANC staff 
   Pick up tools, PPE and head to project area 

 Rest and Water Breaks as needed through morning 
12:45 a.m.  Gather tools and equipment and bring back to building.  
1:00 p.m.   Volunteers depart. 
 
Description of Project: 
Volunteers will work with Houston Arboretum staff on a conservation project on the Arboretum grounds. 
Exact work to be determined, but possible project might include wooded debris removal along our trails.  The 
Houston Arboretum & Nature Center is a 155-acre non-profit, nature sanctuary with a total of 5+ miles of 
walking trails through forest, meadow and wetland habitats.  For more information, call 713-366-0375.    
 
Dress requirements: 
Closed heel/toe shoes are required, work boots or sturdy leather sneakers are suggested. Wear clothes that can 

get dirty and are weather appropriate.  Optional items for personal 
comfort: hat, sunscreen, sunglasses & water bottle.  For safety 
reasons, no headphones/ear buds, mp3 players, etc. are allowed.  
Gloves and tools will be provided.  
Contact Information: 713-681-8433 
4501 Woodway, Houston, TX 
http://www.schmap.me/houstonarboretum/  
Contacts: Lynne Hester, Volunteer Manager 
Direct: 713-366-0375   
Email: lhester@houstonarboretum.org 



PAWPRINTS MAY 2013 — Page 13

Texas Lions Camp Transportation
District 2-S2

Dear Fellow Lions,

   The purpose of Camp Transportation is to provide free transportation for parents of children who 
cannot drive their kids to the camp.  Because of this service provided by District 2-S2, we have many 
more campers from the Houston area than we would have otherwise.    
   Leaving from Memorial City Shopping Center on Sunday mornings, the children are transported to 
the camp in Kerrville by top-of-the-line buses.  The following Saturdays, the children are picked up by 
the bus and returned to Houston.  Lion volunteers from all over the district ride the buses to monitor 
and assist the children.  It is a wonderful experience to ride the buses and connect with Lions Camp 
campers.  You will meet some very excellent young kids.

How Can You Help  

1) Spread the word.    You can tell any parents of children attending the camp that transportation is
avaiable to them.  Here are the dates:
Session 3
Sunday, June 23rd – Children check in starting at 8:00 AM.  The bus leaves at 9:00 AM.
Saturday, June 29th – Bus leaves at 5:00 AM and returns the children at 3:00 PM(ish).

Session 4

Sunday, June 30th  – Children check in starting at 8:00 AM.  The bus leaves at 9:00 AM.
Saturday, July 6th – Bus leaves at 5:00 AM and returns the children at 3:00 PM(ish). 

Session 5
Sunday, July 7th – Children check in starting at 8:00 AM.  The bus leaves at 9:00 AM.
Saturday, July 13th – Bus leaves at 5:00 AM and returns the children at 3:00 PM(ish).

2) You can help fund the bus transportation.    The cost to the district is approximately $10,000 
for the six trips.  Several clubs in our district are very generous with their contributions.  There 
are a number of Lions who also donate as individuals.  Please consider donating to the camper 
transportation fund.  You can do this in two ways:  A) give at the PSC or Cabinet Meetings 
during the “Parade of Checks.”  B)  You can send a check, made out to District 2-S2 (noting that
it is for “Camper Transportation”), to:  Ralph Reed, 705 Main St. Unit 315, Houston, TX 77002.

3) You can volunteer to ride the buses  .  Please consider riding the camp bus at least once this 
summer!  Saturdays are the best time for two reasons: A) you can sleep all the way to Kerrville 
and B) the kids are so tired on the return back that they usually sleep all the way back, making it
easy duty.  Sundays are also nice, however there are a few more duties involved like checking 
in kids and wrangling their gear.
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MD-2 Texas Lions 2013 
State Convention Golf Tournament 

May 30, 2013, 
8:00am Shotgun start, 4-person team scramble 

 

At the beautiful historic LIONS MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE 
2901 Enfield Drive, Austin, TX 78703 

 

Registration Deadline: May 17, 2013 
 

Make Checks Payable to: Texas Lions State Convention 
Mail Payment and Registration to: Lion Nancy Handrick, District Secretary, 2-S3  
Address: 303 Willett, Buda, TX 78610  Phone: (512) 295-3158  Email: chandrick@austin.rr.com  

 
Club Name _________________________________________   District __________________ 
 
  Player Names       Day Phone   
Players(s) (1) _________________________________      ___________________________ 
 
  (2) _________________________________   ___________________________ 
 
  (3) _________________________________   ___________________________ 
  
  (4) ________________________________________   _________________________________ 

Golf Prizes: 
 1st Place:  $100 Gift Card to each player on team 
2nd Place:  $75 Gift Card to each player on team 
3rd Place:   $50 Gift Card to each player on team 

 
Prizes for Hole in One, Longest Drive, and Putting Contest 

 
MULLIGANS: $10 each—unlimited 

 

Entry Fee: $ 80 per player includes: Lunch, green fees, range balls, gift packet 
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Capitalize on Membership 
MD-2  Lions State Convention Excursions 

May 30 - June 1, 2013 

Looking to leave the Hotel?   Here’s some options! 

Tour Hours:  9:00 - 11:00AM and 2:00 - 4:00PM  
both Friday and Saturday 

Bob Bullock History Museum and IMAX Theater 
Adult - $9.00, Student - $8.00,  
Senior - $7.00, Youth - $6.00 

Lady Bird Johnson Wildlife Center Adult -  $9.00, Senior - $7.00 

Barton Creek Mall (shopping) Free 

Texas School for the Blind Free 

LBJ Library - New Exhibits Adult - $8.00, Seniors - less 

Please label your top four priority selections - 1, 2, 3, 4 (1 being top priority) 
The four tours with greatest interest will be provided.    

All transportation and entrance fees to be paid by attendees 

Contact Information: 
 

Name  ______________________  Number of Attendees  ___________ 
Phone  ______________________  Email  ________________________ 

Mail or Email to:    
Lion Doris Treadwell   

3104 White Rock Drive 
Austin, TX  78757 

email:   
dtreadwell@austin.rr.com 

The Presidential Suite at the Hilton will be open from 9:00 - 11:00am 
and 2:00 - 4:00pm Friday and Saturday 

Snacks Games Friends 
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Kwik Kopy Printing & Parcel Plus 
1010 Spring Cypress Road 
Spring, Texas 77373 
Phone: 281.353.7977 Fax: 281.353.6741  
Toll-Free: 1-866-897-5945 
E-mail: mail@kkspring.com 

David Scott

Lions Mints 
 

Simple way to raise funds.   
 

Peppermint and Wintergreen Mints

PDG Ronald Landers    281-520-9195 
rglanders@comcast.net

Visit One of Our Web Sites 
Which have been recently updated

www.lions2s2.org   www.texaslions.org  www.lionsclubs.org 

PAWPRINTS of 2-S2 
Official newsletter of Lions District 2-S2 

The District Newsletter Advertisements. 
These Ad’s are busines card size 3 1/4 inches by 1 3/4 inches, 

They cost $100 per ad panel for the year, or $25 a month. 
Double sized ads double the cost. 

This is a Way to say Thanks to a Great Lion or to show your Clubs pride. 
Subsciptions 

$30 for the year. 
Make Checks out to Lions District 2-S2 

DISCLAIMER: Any views or opinions presented in Paid Ad’s are expressed by the contributor 
and is to be considered  his/her own personal opinion, and not the opinion of 

The District 2-S2 or the Editor.

Lion Terry Landers  2015 Crestdale Dr. Houston, TX 77080-5303 tslanders@comcast.net

All  Ads and subscriptions need to be renewed at this time. 
August - June, 2012-2013. 

http://www.texaslions.org
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RICK  REYNOLDS
936-494-3813 (OFFICE)

936- 494-3813 (FAX)
281-686-0882 (CELL) 
ricke2424@yahoo.com

REYNOLDS 
DEVELOPMENT

“REMODELLING BY SKILLED
CRAFTSMEN”

Honor the Texas flag. 
I Pledge Allegiance to thee. 

Texas, One State under God. 
One and Indivisible.

(Face the Texas flag with your right hand over your heart.)

CLUB CLASSIFIEDS
Any Club with a classified type ad may advertise their need or project for FREE. All  such information must 

be submitted to Lion Terry Landers by the 10th of the month.
tslanders@comcast.net  or calling 713-461-7086 

1939 - Celebrating 74 years of Community Service - 2013

WHERE LIONS MEET 
BE PRESENT LORD. 

TO WELD OUR HEARTS IN 
ONE ACCORD. 

TO DO THY WILL, 
LORD MAKE US STRONG. 

TO AID THE WEAK AND  
RIGHT THE WRONG.

First Vice District Governor 
Eddie Risha

Conroe Noon Lions Club

District Governor 
Paul Eads

Houston Heights 
Lions Club

Second Vice District Governor 
Chris Moorman

Liberty Lions ClubConroe Noon Lions Club

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the 
United States of America, 

and to the Republic for which it stands. 
One nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all
(Face the Texas flag with your right hand over your heart.)
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Paul Eads 
District Governor 

 
Eddie Risha 

First Vice District Governor
 

Chris Moorman
Second Vice District Governor 

 
Mark Roth 

Cabinet Secretary

Ronald Landers 
Cabinet Treasurer

Terry S. Landers 
Newsletter Editor/WebMaster

2012-2013 OFFICERS

Lions District 2-S2
Lion Terry Landers
Editor
2015 Crestdale Dr.
Houston, TX 77080-5303
tslanders@comcast.net

PSC Meeting 
MAY 1, 2013

**  CHINA BEAR  ** 
15000 I-45 North 

Dinner 6:00 P.M.      Meeting 7:00 P.M.

 
CHINA BEAR RESTAURANT 

located at 15000 I-45 North 
On the northbound feeder road

The cost for the buffet is $13.00 per person, 
including tax and gratuity. 

 
The food is buffet-style, of Chinese, 

American and Mexican food. 
 

There are desserts galore 
and more than one Ice Cream Machine. 


	 Thoughts from your District Governor .

